German Township Advisory Board minutes From May 7th 2019

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 the minutes were read and approved by all board members. We had a guest speaker Tim Huser, he was here to talk to us about the Amazon hub opening in German Township. He and a group are against Amazon being opened here. Tim told us the disadvantages to having a Hub.

We signed and approved a new resolution (1c-36-6-6-10b) recommending Salaries of township officers and employees going up 3%.

We discussed Danna's wages.

We were told by Tom the Trustee about the new wall paper and paint job done. The bridge out back is complete. We also learned the girls scouts came and weeded and planted a few flowers.

We are in the process of changing all the lights over to LEDs. Tom told us he had ordered two new signs for the children's play area.

Mark Dale and some scouts removed 18 truckloads of debris from the Cripe Witter

Chairwomen Leta Johnson

Secretary Jennifér Robinson

Board member Dolores Schocker